Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Kerry Egan <KEgan@agaveenergy.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 5:25 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Subject: Re: Seven Rivers Compressor Station
Mike,

| appreciate the help on this. As | had said EOG is going to be coordinating the remediation activities so we will keep you
both informed of our progress.

Thanks,
Kerry Egan

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 29, 2017, at 5:00 PM, Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> wrote:

RE: Lucid Energy (Formerly Agave Energy) * Seven Rivers Compressor Station * 2RP-3559
Kerry,

As we discussed earlier today, your proposal for remedial activities at the above referenced site is
approved. The remediation proposal was entered into OCD database (2RP-3559) when received, but
without a formal approval.

Sorry for any confusion or inconvenience on my end.
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

81 S. First St.

Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

This email and its attachments may contain information which is confidential and/or legally privileged. If you are not the
intended recipient of this e-mail please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and delete this e-mail and its
attachments from your computer and IT systems. You must not copy, re-transmit, use or disclose (other than to the
sender) the existence or contents of this e-mail or its attachments or permit anyone else to do so.



